RE: SB 117
May 10, 2021
Dear Senate, House and Senate Energy and Public Utilities Committee,

Really? Come on, people. You are forcing TAXPAYERS to subsidize failing coal plants so they can
continue lining YOUR pockets with more reelection "contributions"? Not nice, people.

PLEASE stop tweaking HB 6 so it continues the bailout of TWO FAILING COAL PLANTS. One in Ohio.
And one [why in the world?] in INDIANA!!

It's time for you to stop forcing us taxpayers to fork over money to keep failing coal companies afloat so
they can continue contributing to your reelection campaigns. It's time for you to grow a pair and STOP
bending over for the coal plants.

Please. Suck it up, do the right thing for a change and vote for SB 117. If your reelection depends on
nuclear and coal company bribes, you shouldn't be where you are. Stop it. Quit forcing ME to subsidize
YOUR reelection. Do whatever you can to support non-CO2-producing energy sources. You know what
they are.

I AM AN OHIO TAXPAYER WHOM YOU ARE FORCING TO FORK OVER MONEY TO FAILING COAL
PLANTS.

SO THEY CAN THEN USE MY MONEY TO LINE YOUR CAMPAIGN POCKETS AGAIN SO YOU CAN
BE REELECTED.

At the very least, go ahead and bail out the FAILING DAVIS BESSE and PERRY nuclear plants. Let
THEM line your reelection pockets. At least nuclear plants don't spew CO2 all over the place.

Thanks for listening,

Sally Davenport

339 South Wintergarden Road
Bowling Green, OH 43402
phone: 419 352-5523

email: gaiamottl @frontier.com




